
Ask one of our volunteers at the Info Center in the Lobby or contact our office at:

724.733.0070                  info@cornerstonelive.net

CONNECT WITH US

FIRST STEPS

QUESTIONS?

NEED PRAYER?

FIRST TIME GUEST? WELCOME!

MEET OUR TEAM

PLEASE NOTE: Photographs and video footage are taken throughout weekend services. The
church uses these on our website, social media, and in our publications. Please contact Tom
Payne, Director of Operations if you have any concerns or wish to be exempt from this activity.

If you have a prayer need, you are always welcome to leave a prayer request
on the Prayer Boards in the hall. If you prefer to talk and pray with someone,
we also have a prayer room out the back of the Auditorium and turn left.

Life is a journey and we have an opportunity to walk through life with Jesus
Christ leading us along that path. But how do you get started? What does
that journey look like, and what are you going to need along the way? This
class is designed to answer those questions and help direct you to wherever
your next steps with the Lord may be. Register on the “Happening Now” page
to talk to a pastor and learn about the next available class. 

If you are a new guest, you can exchange your Connect Card (located in the
pocket of the seat in front of you) at the Info Center in the Lobby for a free
gift! We would love to get to know you and make you feel welcome. 

@LifeWithCornerstone

Connect with our online church
community during the week by

following us on our social platforms.

Need to talk to a Staff
member? Scan the QR
Code to view the Staff
Directory, or pick up a
printed version at the 
Info Center in the Lobby! 

FIRST TIME HERE? CHECK THE BACK FOR INFO ON HOW TO GET CONNECTED!2200 CORNERSTONE LANE, MURRYSVILLE, PA 15632
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Provide Paths for Growth

S E N I O R  P A S T O R

SPEAKER:  DR.  DONN S .  CHAPMAN



SCAN FOR
HAPPENING NOW

SCAN FOR 
C-KIDS EVENTS

Need Each Week: ...............$73,000.00
Rec’d last Week: .................$58,843.90

Need to Date: ..................$2,628,000.00
Rec’d to Date: ..................$2,690,177.89

SCAN THE QR CODES!
For a full list of church events coming up,
visit our “Happening Now” page online at
www.cornerstonelive.net and view the
church calendar. (Kids events can be
found at www.cornerstonekidslive.net)

CRY ROOM

KIDS & STUDENTS SIGN LANGUAGE
INTERPRETATION

FINANCIAL INFORMATION

We have age-appropriate, bible-based
services for your kids from birth to grade 12.
Ask any volunteer to help direct you!

Need a place to care for your baby? The Cry
Room (located at the end of the Balcony
seating) is available during all services or
watch the live service feed from the Lobby
Café tables.

Available Sunday mornings @ 11 AM

MEN’S GOLF OUTING: Men, join us on Sunday, September 29 at Glengarry Golf
Club as we support Cornerstone’s Africa Orphans Outreach with our golf event.
There will be a hotdog bar for lunch, a catered dinner, prizes for the top 3
teams, raffles, prize holes, and fellowship for a good cause. Golf is $100 / golfer
and sponsorship opportunities are available. Register on“Happening Now” by
September 28.

WAREHOUSE IGNITION: Sunday, September 22 from 6-9 PM (Doors open at 5
PM) is our annual event at The Warehouse, IGNITION. At this Pre-See You at
The Pole Event, Student Ministries from all across our community will join
together under The Warehouse roof for a night of fun, connection, worship,
prayer, and entertainment. Cost is $5/student. Register using the “Happening
Now” QR Code.

LIFT CONFERENCE: Join us October 25 from 9 AM - 3 PM as we explore
Faith-Based Recovery practices to battle against addictions. Register for
FREE on the “Happening Now” page. Questions? Email
recovery@cornerstonelive.net.

ALL-CHURCH LIFE GROUPS LAUNCH: Life Groups offer an opportunity to journey
through life with other believers. We hope you sign up to join a life group for our all-
church series called “The Way: Navigating Life’s Journey.” You can sign up on
“Happening Now” for Wednesday life groups, or you can email Pastor Brandon at
bvieth@cornerstonelive.net about forming your own. We will have a life group interest
meeting for anyone curious about starting or joining a life group after each service the
weekend of October 5 & 6. See you there!

FALL FUN FEST: Our annual C-Kids Fall Fun Fest will occur on Friday, October
18 from 6-9 PM. This will be a family fun & faith-filled evening with games, LOTS
and LOTS of candy, & so much more! This event is designed for you to invite
families/children to join you. Visit “Happening Now” to register by October 14.
VOLUNTEERS: The C-Kids Ministry has great opportunities for you to help with
carnival games, inflatables, face painting, and more. If you are interested in
serving, please sign up on “Happening Now.”
QUESTIONS?: Email Sarah Barron at sbarron@cornerstonelive.net.

C-KIDS CLUBS STARTING AGAIN: Do you have a 3rd-5th grader who is
looking to grow closer to Jesus?Join the C-Kids Clubs on the first Sunday of
each month, beginning October 6, for faith building teaching, games, and
more! Register on “Happening Now" and contact Hanna Vorce at
hvorce@cornerstonelive.net with any questions!

BABY DEDICATIONS: On October 26 & 27 during the services, we will be
dedicating precious little ones to the Lord. Information and applications can
be found on the “Happening Now” page or at the Info Center in the Lobby.
Applications and meetings with a Pastor are due by October 14. For
additional information, contact Jenny Marsalese at 724.733.0070 x235 or
jmarsalese@cornerstonelive.net.

PROVIDE PATHS FOR GROWTH

MARCH FOR LIFE 2024: 
Join Cornerstone for the 4th annual PA March
for Life in Harrisburg on Monday, September
23, starting with a rally at the PA State Capitol
followed by a march around the building (which
is flat and approximately 1 mile long).
Immediately following we will have a time of
worship and prayer in the outdoor Courtyard
beside the Capitol. The cost is $50/person,
which includes a coach bus ride and a boxed
meal. Buses will board at 6:15 AM in the church
parking lot and return at approximately 7 PM.
Register on the “Happening Now” page. 

MARCH FOR LIFE DONATIONS: 
Unable to attend? Would you consider donating to help others attend? You can donate in
person (use a giving envelope marked “M4L Donation”) or online on the “Happening Now”
page. (All donations will be reflected in your 2024 giving statement).

MARCH FOR LIFE SCHOLARSHIPS: 
Because of so many generous donations, we have plenty of scholarships available. If you’d
like to go on the March and could use a scholarship, please email Amy at
anyiri@cornerstonelive.net or go to the table in the Lobby.

MARCH 
FOR LIFE

PENNSYLVANIA

LAST WEEKEND TO REGISTER!

mailto:recovery@cornerstonelive.net
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mailto:hvorce@cornerstonelive.net


 
 

 

Provide Paths for Growth 
In Common 

Week 4 | September 14 & 15, 2024 
 

 
 
 

l. God Wants You to Grow 
Have nothing to do with irreverent, silly myths. Rather train yourself for 
godliness.           (1 Timothy 4:7) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ll. Signs of Maturity 
Until we all attain to the unity of the faith and of the knowledge of the Son of 
God, to mature manhood, to the measure of the stature of the fullness of 
Christ.          (Ephesians 4:13) 

  
 
 
                         

lll. How Do I Grow?  
But grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. To 
him be the glory both now and to the day of eternity. Amen.  
                                     (2 Peter 3:18) 
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Today’s Speaker: Dr. Donn S. Chapman, Senior Pastor 

All scriptures, unless otherwise noted, are English Standard Version (ESV). 
Messages can be watched online at www.cornerstonelive.net. 
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BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN
EVERY LIFE MATTERS. EVERY PENNY COUNTS. EVERY LIFE MATTERS. EVERY PENNY COUNTS.

Thank you for your church's gift of mom, dad, and baby care bags that you
donated through your UnCommon service weekend. These are such a
blessing to us and to our clients! Our staff really appreciates the opportunity
to share these with our clients as a tangible symbol of our care for them. We
thank God for you and your generous support of our work.
    

Please know how grateful we are for your ongoing support and to know that
you are partnering with us to build a culture of life in the Pittsburgh region.
So far in 2024, our three Women's Choice Network clinics have served more
than 751 clients, which includes 54 men served through our Men's Ministry.
We have performed 290 ultrasounds and had 216 decisions for life. Nearly
80% of those who see an ultrasound choose life for their babies. We have
many clients actively enrolled in our ongoing life support programming,
which offers educational and mentoring components. Period. Since opening
our doors in 1985, we can document more than 7,700 little lives that have
been saved. Countless other lives have been changed through the gospel of
Jesus Christ, which is shared at our centers. We could not keep our doors
open without your generous contributions.
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Something as simple as filling a bottle with your
pocket change can save a life. Help us support our
local pregnancy centers that speak life, offer hope,
and share the truth with women and men
experiencing an unexpected pregnancy. Since
Women’s Choice Network opened, they have been
able to save on average one baby every other day!
Please pick up a baby bottle (located by the exits),
fill it with change, currency, or a check made out to
Women’s Choice Network, and return it in the
DROP-OFF bins, located in the Lobby, by Sunday,
October 14. Prefer to give electronically? Visit
ebottle.org and search for Cornerstone!
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Dear Cornerstone, Dear Cornerstone,

Sincerely, Sincerely,


